
The Joint Dispatch Executive Board Meeting was called to order at 11:00 am on 

Tuesday, August 17, 2021, at the City of Jacksonville Municipal Building by 

Chairman Rodney Cox.   

 

The following board members were present:  Rodney Cox (Jacksonville), Eric 

Hansell (South Jacksonville), Brad Zeller (Morgan County), and Andy Ezard 

(City of Jacksonville). Also present were Phil McCarty and Beth Hopkins. 

 

Rodney Cox and Phil McCarty reviewed the Draft FY22 Joint Dispatch Budget.  

Following discussion, a motion was made by Brad Zeller, seconded by Eric 

Hansell, to recommend the Draft FY22 Joint Dispatch Budget to the full board.  

A roll call vote was called:  Brad Zeller, yes; Eric Hansell, yes; Andy Ezard, yes; 

Rodney Cox, yes.  Motion carried. 

 

There was no old business. 

 

There was no new business. 

 

A motion was made by Brad Zeller, seconded by Andy Ezard, to adjourn.  

Motion carried.  

   

 


